

www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

October 12, 2010

Jose J. Perez Barrera 1960-A S. 11th Street Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Perez Barrera:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 28, 2010, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a junk collector (truck) license for the premises at 2453 S. 11th St. ("Barrera's Auto") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon non appearance.

On Tuesday, October 12, 2010, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filling an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCF100465



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

October 12, 2010

James W. Duncan 2222 N. 39th Street Milwaukee, WI 53208

Dear Mr. Duncan:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 28, 2010, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a junk collector (truck) license for the premises at 6554 N. 56th St. ("D & S Services") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon non appearance.

On Tuesday, October 12, 2010, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filling an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division CCF100465



www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

October 12, 2010

Bhupinder Singh, Agent Khasria, Inc. 2291 S. Clubhouse Dr. New Berlin, WI 53151

Dear Mr. Singh:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 28, 2010, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "A" Malt license for the premises at 3451 N. 23rd Street ("Big Jim's Grocery") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon neighborhood testimony.

On Tuesday, October 12, 2010, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a \$75 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCF100465



www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

October 12, 2010

Joseph F. Alaka 7455 N. 42nd Street Milwaukee, WI 53209

Dear Mr. Alaka:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 28, 2010, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Tavern Dance license for the premises at 3043 N. 35th Street (""Embassy Lounge"") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon items contained in the police report and aldermanic testimony.

On Tuesday, October 12, 2010, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a \$75 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCF100465



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk Jim Owczarski

Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

October 12, 2010

Deangelo Gibson P.O. Box 100433 Milwaukee WI 53210

Dear Mr. Gibson:

This is to notify you that on October 12, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that the Temporary Public Entertainment Permit application for the premise at 1920 W. North Ave. ("Unity in the Community") be granted.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council approved a motion for this license to be returned to the Licenses Committee notwithstanding the recommendation of the Licenses Committee.

Your Temporary Public Entertainment permit application for the premise at 1920 W. North Ave. ("Unity in the Community") is being referred back to the Licenses Committee for further discussion. You will be noticed as to when your application will be scheduled.

Ron Leonhardt,

City Clerk

Cc: City Clerk's Office License Division CCF100465